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Dear Friends,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. We trust this letter finds each of you doing well. It is
hard to believe we are already half way through the year. Time goes by so quickly. | am reminded of the importance of be-
ing busy while we can, for soon our opportunity to labour for the Lord will be over. We have had a busy start to our summer,
and we trust the Lord will bless our efforts for Him.

In June we were blessed to work in the Vacation Bible School of our home church, Old Suwanee Baptist Church. We
praise the Lord for 14 young people who made professions of faith during the week. It is always a long, tiring week, but
knowing the Gospel seed has been planted in these young hearts makes it all worthwhile. We pray the Lord will use these
children in great ways in the days ahead.

On June 18, we hosted our 2nd annual Reach the World Youth Conference here at the Home Office. Wow, what a
great day! We had a great number of young people here. They heard preaching and teaching from some of the missionaries
of MWBM. | have no doubt the Lord touched hearts during the course of the day. We are praying that God would use events
like this to raise up more labourers for Him. We are already looking forward to the 3rd annual Reach the World Youth Confer-
ence to be held on Saturday, April 22, 2023. Make your plans now to attend. You do not want to miss it.

The week after the Youth Conference, we hosted '
our Orientation. We host Orientation every other year at the ! 1 ) Ao,
Home Office. This time, we were blessed to have around 25 ) __ W ORI
families. The teaching, preaching, and fellowship were ! ~ =
wonderful. | believe this was one of the greatest Orienta-
tions we had. It was a joy to be a part of it all. Things like
the Youth Conference and Orientation are a lot of work here
at the office, but it is a joy to be able to host these events.

to the missionary families that attended.

In the months ahead, we will be blessed to be part
of several Missions Sundays. Please pray for us, that the Lord will use us to challenge the churches we are in concerning
world evangelism. We need the Lord’s help. We want to be a blessing wherever we go.

Also, please help us pray concerning our computer equipment. The computer | currently use to do all of the media
work is about five years old and is starting to show signs of its age. Itis about time to replace it. Please pray the Lord would
supply exactly what we need to do this. If you would like to be part of this, you can give to Travis Campbell Equipment Fund.

As always, thank you for your faithful prayers and support. It truly is our privilege to partner with you to reach the
world with the Gospel. There is no way we could do what we do without you. We truly are labourers together.

Serving Him with gladness,
Travis, Wendy, Seth, Ethan, & Ashlyn Campbell
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